
International Medical Volunteer Service 
Ba tam bang Province, Cambodia - Anne Bellavance - June 24-27, 2019

Dr. YeJeong DeGeer is the Vice-President of 

our WFWP Queensland Chapter in 

Australia. She is a podiatrist and runs a 

medical clinic in Brisbane. We are very 

excited that YeJeong has had the 

opportunity to join the International 

Medical Volunteer Service team in 

Cambodia this year. YeJeong has been able 

to offer her expertise to the team in the 

area of foot and ankle care, and foot 

surgery. 

We are discussing with Cheong Shim 

International Hospital for the medical team 

to come to PNG next year. We will keep 

you posted. 

Dr. YeJeong DeGeer, Dr. Jang Sook 
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For the past three years, the medical team has been helping and supporting local 

Cambodian people who have no medical benefits in Ba tam bang City, which is the capital 

of Ba tam bang Province in North Western Cambodia. The project is a team effort involving 

a partnership between the medical team from Cheong Shim International Hospital, South 

Korea; Aewon voluntary work team, South Korea; and, Sun Moon University Nursing 

Students, South Korea.  

 

A new library in Sala Mala 

Primary School was opened 

on Wed. 26th by the 

International President of 

WFWP, Hoon Sook Nim 

Moon.  

 



 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Ye Jeong DeGeer performing an operation 


